
 

 

 

 

From: Mark Beuhler 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: Comments on Joint Letter authored by Sites Reservoir 
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 9:55:42 AM 

Chairman Quintero, 

Willow Springs Water Bank was one of the signatory projects for the Joint Letter authored by 
Sites Reservoir. We strongly support its request for more flexibility in how early funding is 
allocated. This can help bring storage to California earlier. 

Mark 

Mark Beuhler, P.E., MSEE 
General Manager, Willow Springs Water Bank 
323.860.4829 direct 
1672 W. Avenue J, Suite 207 
Lancaster, CA 93534 
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